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Friendly Reminder to complete a medical insurance waiver if covered under a
private medical insurance plan so that we can remove the insurance fee

($1610) from your student’s account. CLICK HERE
 

Parents & Students! Complete the Master Promissory Note and Entrance
Counseling if you intend to take student loans. Loans aren’t disbursable until

those processes are complete. CLICK HERE FOR INSTRUCTIONS
 
 
 

Orientation is around the corner! Join us on campus from August 28th-
30th for this Florida Southern experience. More information will be

provided very soon!

First-Year Students! The Counseling Center is creating a support group
starting the first week in the fall semester called 

“Making Florida Southern Home” 
CLICK HERE to access this resource and connect with our team! 

.

Our Peer Mentors are connecting with your student! Be sure to
remind your student to keep an eye on their email and phone so

you won't miss this valuable connection opportunity!

http://www.studentcenter.uhcsr.com/
https://www.flsouthern.edu/FSC/media/admissions/financial-aid/forms/FSC-Federal-Direct-Loan-Instructions.pdf
https://www.flsouthern.edu/FSC/media/admissions/orientation/handouts/FSC-First-Year-Student-Survival-Guide.pdf

